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From: cathy <}
Sent: September 22, 2018 10:38 AM
To: Office of the Legislative Counsel
Cc: brendan@brendanmaguire.ca
Subject: Bill 27

Good morning Mr Furey,
I am writing you in hopes of Bill 27 going forward and becoming legislation.

I cannot understand why the people ( breeders) who spoke , oppose these changes if they have nothing to hide? Why
would they oppose unscheduled visits from SPCA officials? Why?

And from what | viewed ( taping ) these breeders gave absolutely zero reason that tail cropping, ear cropping, etc was
beneficial to the animals. It all revolved around the benefit of the potential owners of these dogs ( ie, for hunting ). And
of course, the almighty $

It is the same as declawing cats. For the benefit of their human " owners". Nothing more.

These procedures are barbaric. Abuse. Cruel. No benefit to the animal.

| beg you to vote in favour of all changes brought forth in Bill 27.
All animals do as well. | speak for those who cannot

Regards
Cathy MacKenzie

Herring Cove NS

Have a great day!
Cathy Q





